[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]CID/@
\_Z



[image: image3.png]



PAGE  
- 2 -

FIFTH MEETING OF MINISTERS AND HIGH-LEVEL
OEA/Ser.K/XVIII.5
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NOTE FROM  THE DELEGATION OF ARGENTINA EXPRESSING ITS INTEREST TO CONTINUE TO SERVE AS COORDINADOR OF WORKING GROUP 2 ON: TRAINING AND EDUCATION FOR HUMAN RESOURCES.

                                                                                                   “2017 – The year of Renewable Energies”

The Permanent Mission of The Republic of Argentina
To The Organization of American States

OAS 323

The Permanent Mission of The Republic of Argentina to The Organization of American States is pleased to address the Department of Economic Development of the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI), in reference to the Fifth Meeting of Ministers and High Authorities of Science and Technology, to take place in Medellin, Colombia on November 2-3, 2017.

Regarding the aforementioned, this Mission is pleased to transmit The Republic of Argentina’s interest in maintaining the coordination of Working Group 2 on “Training and Education for Human Resources”

The Permanent Mission of The Republic of Argentina to the Organization of American States sends its regards to the Department of Economic Development of the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) with its highest consideration. 

Washington D.C., 1 November, 2017
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To the Department of Economic Development 

of the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI)

Washington D.C.
To access the original note, please click over the following link:
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2017/CIDCT00025S01.PDF
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